Benefit Auction at A&M Auction House
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There will be a Benefit Auction at A&M Auction House on November 1. Proceeds from the

auction will go to help Angela Starnes with medical costs due to breast cancer.

They are asking for merchandise for the auction or money donations. All donations can be
brought to the auction house, located at 4911 Old Georgetown Road.

Drop-off times are Saturday, October 31 from Noon to 3 p.m. and Sunday, November 1 from
9to 11 a.m. The auction is set to begin at 12:30 p.m.

For more information, please contact Janice Sims at (812) 945-2034, Joyce at (502)
599-8326 or Sheila Hornback at (812) 944-0700.




